
From: Hannah Redgrave 
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2023 9:33 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Support for Awberry Farm Barn - 22873 licencing 

 

 
Hello, 

 
I am a Beenham resident, having lived here for a few years at (redacted), Beenham, 

Reading, RG7 5.  
 
I am sending you this email to confirm my support for the Premises Licence 
Application for Awberry Farm, reference Awberry Farm Barn - 22873.  

 

I believe the owners of Awberry Farm will support and uphold the four licensing 
objectives. 
 

The comprehensive operating schedule provided alongside the Application highlights 
many enforceable conditions. For example the extensive sound proofing measures 

to be put in place together with the noise limiters and the Noise Management Plan 
shows a commitment to operating responsibly and at the same time addressing 
concerns around public nuisance, specifically noise reduction. Also, there are 

several other Conditions included in this Application following discussions with TVP 
(Traffic) and the council’s Environmental Health Officer, which also show 

commitment to operating responsibly and safely, upholding any Public Safety 
concerns. 
 

Kind regards 
 

Hannah Redgrave 
 
 


